It's the North Cedar Leader Variety Show!
Wednesday, June 5th @ 9:15 a.m.

IMPORTANT DATES:

1. Friday, May 3rd- Please return your permission slip to Mrs. Guse or Mrs. Kaddatz.

2. Wednesday, May 8th-Tryouts will be held in Mrs. Guse's office before school beginning at 8:30 or over
the lunch hour. You will receive a slip with your scheduled tryout time. After your try out, you will
receive a note letting you know if your act is in the show.

3. Wednesday, June 5th- The 2019 North Cedar Variety Show @ 9:15 in the Media Center.

SUGGESTED ACTS:

Piano - Solo or Duet

Vocal - Solo, Duet, or Group

Instrumental - Solo, Duet or Group

Skit- Comedy or Dramatic

Poetry - Recite or Act Out

Magic Tricks

Acrobats/Tumbling/Cheer/Jump rope Routines
Dance - Please make your act appropriate for an elementary audience.

IMPORTANT GUIDELINES:

- Each student may be involved in only one act in addition to the 5/6 band performance.

- All acts are limited to three minutes. Any performance longer than three minutes will be shortened.

- Costumes/clothes need to be appropriate for elementary students. Tops that are strapless or reveal a bare
midriff are not acceptable. Please wear or bring your costume to your tryout if at all possible.

- Music content needs to be appropriate. Swearing, violent or suggestive lyrics are not acceptable. Parents
please listen to the lyrics of your child's song before they tryout. Make sure the lyrics are appropriate
for an elementary variety show. Please send your child with a karaoke track (background music, without
words) of the song choice. Thanks!

- AT tryout time student(s) are expected to present their act just as it will be performed. Practice before
tryouts and come prepared.

Yes, I want to try out for the 2019 North Cedar Leader Variety Show!
Your name and the names of any others in your act:

Name: Teacher: Parent Signature:

Anyone else in your group:

Describe your act:

Title of your song if you have one:
Please return this slip by Friday, May 3rd to Mrs. Guse, #553-2824, heidi.guse@cfschools.org or Mrs. Kaddatz,
katie.kaddatz@cfschools.org Thank youl




